
This is a statement from Dennis Stouffer to support the introduced bill MD HB29 exempting 

auctioneers who conduct a certain auction of secondhand precious metal objects owned by a 

certain estate from the licensing and regulatory requirements for secondhand precious metal 

object dealers and pawnbrokers. 

 

The following pages exemplify what we as auctioneers must document for a single estate 

auction.  

 

  



  



  



  



  



  



  



 


